

## COMMANDANT (RECTOR) ,,NICOLAE BĂLCESCU" LAND FORCES ACADEMY SIBIU, ROMANIA



## INVITATION TO THE COMMON MODULE - "MILITARY LEADERSHIP A"

Dear Commandants/Dear Rectors,

"Nicolae Bălcescu" Land Forces Academy will organize the common module "Military Leadership A" from the 28<sup>th</sup> of March to the 08<sup>th</sup> of April 2022, under the framework of the European Initiative for the Exchange of Young Military Officers.

It is my great pleasure to invite cadets and young military officers to participate in this Common Module. Candidates are expected to arrive on the 27<sup>th</sup> of March and depart on the 09<sup>th</sup> of April 2022.

The Academy offers the participants free lodging and meals. Transportation to/from the venue is under the participants' responsibility. No participation fee is required.

Participants are kindly requested to confirm their attendance by filling in the attached Application Form and send it to the POC (Ramona Herman), at the e-mail address: <a href="mailto:international.relations@armyacademy.ro">international.relations@armyacademy.ro</a>, no later than <a href="mailto:18">18</a><sup>th</sup> of February 2022.

For more information and updated details on the common module, please refer to the attached forms.

In further communication of this matter and administrative information, kindly use the following e-mail address: <a href="mailto:international.relations@armyacademy.ro">international.relations@armyacademy.ro</a>

I am looking forward to welcoming your participants in Sibiu!

Cordially,

BG. Prof. Eng. **GHITĂ BÂRSAN**, PhD